
 

 

UISZ Community Summary – Week 5 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
INTRO 
It has been another wonderful week on campus with loads of engaging educational 
activities as well as sports.  In particular the House time on Wednesday morning 
was buzzing with students and teachers interacting face-to-face! 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
PYP 
Message from ms Jennifer 
Primary HOUSES were in full swing and students were busy:  

1. creating essential agreements about how they will treat each other 
2. creating visual works of Art for their house display 
3. nominating House Captains 
4. creating a House chant to cheer on their peers during competition 

Students have demonstrated creative thinking skills, interpersonal skills and 
organizational skills while working together! 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
MYP 
Message from Mr Palasz 
Year 6 students worked hard in their Academic English class to create Learner Profile 
connections to influential persons.  After designing their Learner Profile cards, they 
then give peer-to-peer feedback and finalize their work before it goes on the 
classroom wall. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
DP 
Message from Ms Ivy 
Y12 students were introduced to organic chemistry. To begin, they have 
learned very basic functional group that acts as the base to build more 
complex compounds. And then the students studied the chemical 
properties of organic compounds. They completed the investigation on 
effect of alcohol carbon chain length on enthalpy of combustion, when 
carbon chain length is varied from methanol to pentanol. Students also 
learnt how to use eye wash and emergency shower when working with 
hazardous chemicals. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Message from Ms Tiffany 
The UISZ DP volleyball teams had their first tournament this week, both boys and 
girls teams enjoyed playing volleyball well together for a whole day, which was 
beneficial for building a strong team spirit -  keep going cobras! 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
BOARDING 
  

 

 
 
OUTRO 
It's so great to see our UISZ students enjoying competitive sports and playing with 
other school teams.  And so many fun and engaging classroom projects underway.  
It has indeed been another enriching week at UISZ and we wish all our students and 
their parents a relaxing weekend.  See you all again on Monday!  
 
 
Warmest wishes,  
UISZ School & Boarding Community 


